
Greetings in the Name of Jesus!
 	 Zane & I have volunteered to work with LightShine Ministries in Alaska 
from June 9 - 18, 2023 and we are asking that you consider supporting us as short 
term missionaries during this time.  
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Name of the person you are supporting:     Tom & Zane Law
Amount you are giving toward their need:

Your Name:
Address:					     City:			   State:	Zip:
Email Address for Prayer updates only:

Receipts Available Upon Request.     Please Make All Checks Payable To:
LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA  17552

PLEASE CUT ALONG THIS LINE AND SEND IN THIS FORM ALONG WITH YOUR CHECK.  THANK YOU!

We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization registered with the Internal Revenue Service.  All donations are tax 
deductible.  Contributions are solicited with the understanding that LightShine International Ministries has complete 
discretion and control of all funds.   However, we endeavor to honor all designations.  The official registration and 
financial information of LightShine International Ministries may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State 

by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.    Registration does not imply endorsement.   
If you have any questions about this, please email us at lightshinealaska@comcast.net.  

	 For the last two years 
we served with LightShine 
Ministries in Alaska with a 
team from Lancaster Christian 
& Missionary Alliance Church. 
LightShine has been building 
Bible camps and working 
alongside the local church in 
wilderness areas throughout 
the state for the past 28 years. 
There are 9 other LightShine 

www.lightshineministries.org

teams serving this year. Our team will be following up “House Team 1” that will be 
building an addition on the north side of the Base Director’s house. We will be doing 
various jobs including, painting, flooring, cleanup and landscaping, etc. This missions 
base is where LightShine teams spend their first night when they travel to Alaska.
	

We are volunteering our time for this work team and we need to raise missionary 
support in order to go. Because I am co-leading this team, I have a reduced rate.  
The total cost of the trip for the two of us is $3160.  We need to raise at least 
half of our support by April 21 in order to be a part of this team. The balance of our 
support needs to be in by May 5.  Would you please consider helping us with 
this need?   Even if you cannot give financially, please pray for us from now till we 
get home.  If you want to be updated on our team, please fill out your email address 
as well and LightShine will keep you up to date on the progress of the team.  
Thank you so much for helping us help the people of Alaska!


